
AUSTRALIAN REVIEW OF APPLIED
LINGUISTICS, CALL FOR PAPERS

The new editor of Australian Review of Applied Linguistics, Dr Carsten Roever of the
University of Melbourne, would like to invite submissions for the 2009 and 2010 issues
of ARAL.

ARAL is a peer reviewed journal that promotes language-related research and its
applications in educational, professional, and other language related settings.

The journal publishes articles on a range of topics including (but not limited to):

• first and second language teaching, learning and acquisition;
• language testing and assessment;
• sociolinguistics;
• discourse analysis;
• bilingualism and bilingual education;
• language policy and planning;
• the use of technologies in language teaching, learning and communication;
• corpus linguistics;
• translation and interpreting; and
• academic literacies and rhetoric

Submissions of manuscripts based on empirical research are particularly encouraged.
Submissions and inquiries can be sent to Dr Roever at carsten@unimelb.edu.au. All

submissions should be in Microsoft Word format.
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